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Marine Sheriff Patrol for 2011

The Oakland County Marine Sheriff notified Addison 

Township that there will be no patrols scheduled for 

Lakeville Lake this year due to budget cuts.

We had the same situation last year before Addison 

Township received an unexpected reimbursement from 

the Oakland County Sheriff and used it to fund a 

reduced level of Marine Patrols for 2010.  The 

Township does not anticipate being able to fund any 

Marine Patrols for 2011. The Oakland County Sheriff 

will continue to respond to calls related to lake issues 

through their normal dispatcher.

The notice will be discussed at the January 25, 2011 

Special Meeting. Property owner suggestions will be 

welcomed.

LLPOA Board Officer Changes

LLPOA Board officer appointments for 2010-2011 were 

made at the July LLPOA meeting.

Gerald Galea replaced Paul Woodring as President, 

Chuck Sargent replaced Gene Crombez as Vice 

President and Gene Crombez assumed the Treasurer 

responsibilities from Gerald Galea. Jeff Banaszynski 

retained the Secretary position.

Our thanks go out to Paul Woodring for his service as 

LLPOA President from 2005 through 2010.  Paul 

continues to serve as a Director.  

www.lakevillelake.org

Lakeville Lake Website

The LLPOA board is posting meeting notices, meeting 

minutes and ECHO newsletters on the Lakeville Lake 

website.  The website currently contains some 

organizational information and photographs of the lake.  

Please plan to visit the site at www.lakevillelake.org.

Special Meeting Scheduled for January 25, 2011

There is a Special Meeting of the Lakeville Lake 

Property Owners Association scheduled for January 25, 

2011 at 7:30 p.m. at the Addison Township Complex.

Representatives from Progressive AE, our engineering 

consultant on weed control, and the Michigan 

Department of Environmental Quality will discuss weed 

habitat in Lakeville Lake and potential future weed 

management actions.

The herbicide treatments initiated in 2006 have 

effectively reduced the invasive Eurasian Milfoil species  

but a new invasive weed, Starry Stonewort is spreading 

significantly in areas of the lake. Like Eurasian Milfoil, 

Starry Stonewort is not easily controlled by mechanical 

harvesting.

Fish Stocking

Last fall the LLPOA arranged to stock Walleye in 

Lakeville Lake. The stocked fish ranged from seven to 

14 inches in length.

Walleye are not expected to reproduce in our lake 

based on the lake’s bottom composition but the 

stocked fish are expected to live out their normal life 

cycle.

New Property Owners Meeting Schedule

The LLPOA Board has changed the Regular Meeting 

schedule for the LLPOA beginning in 2011.  Regular 

Meetings are now scheduled for the fourth Tuesday of 

each even numbered month (except December). The 

Regular Meetings had previously been scheduled for the 

odd numbered months with the Annual Meeting 

occurring in June.

The new meeting schedule provides for a better 

alignment of activities between the Lakeville Lake 

Property Owners Association, the Lake Restoration 

Association and the Lake Improvement Board.

The June meeting will continue to be the Annual Meeting 

where Board elections are held. Special Meetings will be 

scheduled when necessary with notice provided to the 

property owners.

E-mail Contact List for LLPOA Members

We have been communicating lake activities and 

information to residents using mailed notices and news 

letters.  The distributions require coping and postage 

expenses and take time to copy, label and mail.  The 

LLPOA Board is interested in establishing an e-mail list 

for residents to allow for electronic distribution of 

information.  If you are interested in receiving your 

LLPOA information via e-mail please contact Jeff 

Banaszynski at 248-969-0186.  



Lakeville Lake Property Owners Association

P.O. Box 96

Lakeville, MI  48366-0096

LLPOA BOARD MEMBERS 2010-2011

President Gerald Galea (2008) 248-236-0599

Vice-President Chuck Sargent (2008) 248-736-3801

Treasurer Gene Crombez (2008) 248-969-3265

Secretary Jeff Banaszynski (2009) 248-969-0186

Directors: Virgil Boots (2009) 248-628-1832

Wayne Hodges (2008) 248-628-4811

Tom Maliszewski (2009) 248-969-1515

Michael Pardonoff (2009) 248-628-1403

Paul Woodring (2009) 248-628-3064 

ECHO Jeff Banaszynski 248-969-0186
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2011 LLPOA Meeting Schedule

Fourth Tuesday of every even month (except December), 7:30 p.m., Addison Township offices 

(unless otherwise noted).  These are your meetings.  Please come.

Address or Name Corrections

Please contact Jeff Banaszynski (248-969-0186) with any address or name corrections.  We 

do not get notified of changes and need your help to get this newsletter to the right people. 


